
LU Committee 

From: 	 Andrea Muhr <andrea.muhr@gmx.net > 

Sent: 	 Monday, September 04, 2017 8:17 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Public Testimony 

Dear Council Members, 

I, Andrea Johanna Muhr, I am in support of Jeana Naluai owner of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC DBA Hoomana Spa to 
operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo Road. 
I am from Austria, but have been a Maui Resident for 3 years in the past. I had the opportunity to participate in a 
number of retreats at Ho' omana Spa Maui and it has always been a blessing. I was able to learn more about the 
Hawaaiian culture in a true Hawaiian setting, bring back these wonderful teachings to my community in Austria and 
pass it on to other people. 

Respectfully 

Andrea Johanna Muhr 
www.andreamuhr.at  


